
 

Writing Across the Curriculum Committee 

 

Monday, November 17, 2014 

1:00 p.m. 

   Library Conference Room (5-104)                                                                                                                                                                

Chair: Karen Eckert   

Vice-chair: Jackie Keen Secretary: Pauline Godley 

Members Attending: Karen Eckert, Jackie Keen, Saundra Pinkham 

Members Absent: 
Dr. Crystal Ange (Resource), Haywood Broome, Dr. Mike Davis, 
Pauline Godley 

Minutes from Meeting (Monday, November 17, 2014) 

Agenda Item  

I. Opening 

 

 Presenter: Karen Eckert 

 Discussion: Karen welcomed committee members and distributed the agenda. Action 
Taken or Recommendation: None  

II. Minutes of 
October 20, 2014 

 Presenter: Karen Eckert 

 Discussion Item: Minutes from WAC Committee’s last meeting (Oct. 20, 2014) were 
distributed. 

 Action Taken or Recommendation: Because there was not a quorum present, the 
minutes could not be approved during the meeting. Karen distributed the October 20 
minutes to Committee members via email following the meeting, and members 
approved them by email vote.  

III. New Business  Presenter:  Karen Eckert 

 Discussion Item: Karen reviewed the Writing Across the Curriculum Initiative for the 
benefit of new Committee members via a printed copy of a PowerPoint presentation 
made by Dixon Boyle in August 2014.  

 Discussion Item: Karen also distributed a handout that showed the relation of the Writing 
Center to the Writing Across the Curriculum Initiative (a handout that showed the variety 
of course disciplines represented so far in Writing Center traffic for Fall 2014).  

 Action Taken or Recommendation: None   

Other Information 

Next Meeting: To be determined after Spring 2015 Semester begins 

 


